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2023 NATIONAL FOLK DANCE WORKSHOP

This is in reference to the attached letter from Dr. Randy Villones,
President Philippine Folk Dance Society, requesting communication to
disseminate information of the above-captioned activity . Particular attention
is invited to paragraph six (6), for the workshop expenses.

For questions you may email at villones.rvwpnu.edu.ph and

roriniemirapucna@ginmall. Coinl.

You may contact the following through these cellphone numbers:

Randy Villones (PFDS) 0998-984-6075
Ronnie Mirabuena (CCP/PFDS) 0925811-2476
Mae Ann Furtos (Tourism, Bago City) 0968701-6217

Encl.: As stated

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://www.depedncr.com.ph Doc. Ref. Code | RO-ORD-F001 | Rev | 00
Effectivity 01.26.23 Page | 1 of 1




i\} » Samahang
Tagapagtaguyod
ng Katutubong
Savaw ng
Pilipinas

c/o Arts Department, Cultural Center of the Philippines, CCP Complex, Pasay City, Philippines
villones.rv@pnu.edu.ph /09989846075
website: http://philippinefolkdancesociety.com/

A registration fee of Five Thousand Pesos (P5,000) shall be charged to cover workshop expenses
including workshop materials — dance book and CD, supplies, and kits, honoraria for speakers, resource

persons, staff, performing groups, and other incidental expenses. Registration fee for students is Four
Thousand Pesos (P4,000) upon presentation of an official valid student ID.

Participants shall take care of arrangements for transportation, accommodations, and meals. Assistance
shall be provided for accommodation requirements on a first come first served basis in selected schools,
dormitories, hotels, and other lodging areas in the city, especially for participants coming from the regions.

In line with this, may we request for the issuance of a MEMORANDUM to all concerned for the wide
dissemination of information on the above-mentioned project.

Thank you for your kind support and cooperation in the promotion of dance education in the country.

For inquiries, please contact any of the following:

Randyll Villones (PFDS) 0998-984-6075 / villones.rv@pnu.edu.ph
Ronnie Mirabuena (CCP/PFDS) 0925-811-2476 / ronniemirabuena@gmail.com
Mae Ann Furtos (Tourism, Bago City) 0968-701-6217 / tourismbago@yahoo.com

Sincerely yours,

Dr: YLL VILLONES

President
Philippine Folk Dance Society



